Orrice oFf TmE CaRDINAL
i) FirgY AVENUE

New Yorx, MY 1QC22

February 2, 2004

Your Excellency:

At the stmi-annual meeting of the bishops and diocesan
administrators of the State of New York (Region II) on January 28,
2004, the matter of extending the efforts of those who have been
conducting the national audit regarding the sexua} abuse of minors by
clergy was discussed. We write to report that the undersigned bishops
and diocesan administeators ar= not in favor of exterding these efforts
unti] after the matter has been discussed by all of the bishops of the
United States Confersnce of Catholic Bishops at their general meeting
in November. The undersigned bishops and diocesan admimstrators
would fucther request that this lester be made known to the
Admiuistrative Boaid of the USCCB at its next meeting.

With kind regasds, I am

Sincerely in Christ,
Edward Cardinal Egan K
Archbishop of New York_~
His Excellency
Most Reverend Wilton D. Gregory
President

United States Conference of Catholic Bishops
3211 Fourth Swreet NE
Washington, DC 20017-1194



